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In maths we continue to look at place value within 20, finding the tens and ones in 
numbers and finding out more and less within 50. We have made great use of the 

outside 100 square to help us visualize this work. 
As part of our PSED topic on ‘Healthy Me’ we have been talking about how important 
sleep is in keeping us healthy. The children have created their bedtime routine and 
chosen some extra calming activities that they could try, to help them calm before 

sleep. They have brought them home to share with their parents. 
We had a fantastic time looking at the chicks that have hatched from the living eggs 
we have had at school. We learnt more about their life cycle and got to hold them and 

see them eating and drinking. 
As part of our science work on plants we have been trying to identify some of the 

common plants we might see around us, this included flowers and some common trees. 
The lovely warm Spring weather has made it possible to see some of these flowers in 

bloom around our school. 
The children have finished creating not only their Rainforest display in Tigers but 
also their individual extreme habitat diorama. Next week there is a parent sharing 

for Year 1 and 2 where we will be sharing some of our work on these different 
habitats. We can’t wait to bring our dioramas home to play with.  

We have been finding out more about Mother’s Day and the history behind it. We 
have been celebrating the diversity within our families and have discussed what we 
plan to do to say thank you to the important people who look after us. We created a 

heart stone and a heart card to give as gifts.  
We finished the week by finding out about the Muslim festival of Ramadan and Eid-al-
Fitr. We enjoyed seeing how this special festival is celebrated and were interested to 

see some of the same exciting events that we are familiar with. Sharing time with 
family, eating special food, giving gifts and visiting a place of worship. 

We have also started learning our song we are going to perform with Year 1 Leopards 
next week at the Easter service. We do hope you are able to come and join us at this 

special service. 
As always please do come and ask if you have any questions. 
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